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Straight ine Kentucky 

February 13, 2024 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

d---------------+h 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2023-00400 
Muhlenberg County Water District #3 
Supplemental Response to Commission Staff's First Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Muhlenberg County Water District #3's supplement 
to the response to Commission Staff's First Request for Information. 

Muhlenberg District #3 provided all of the responses to the Request for Information except for 
Question #16 by the due date of February 7, 2024. They noted at that time that "the updated 
cost justification sheets for all nonrecurring charges will be updated and submitted shortly". 

The delay in submitting the response to Question #16 is due to contractors for Kentucky Rural 
Water Association who are assisting with this ARF process and was no fault of Muhlenberg 
District #3 staff. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


